Sharon Donohue 501 Ridge Rd. Lexington, KY 40503

March 28, 2012

LFUCG/DEM ATTN: Pat Dugger 166 N. Martin Luther King Blvd., Suite 275 Lexington, KY 40507

Dear Pat,

Enclosed is a check for \$250.00, which I offer as a donation/contribution to be used specifically for purchasing CERT backpacks and related emergency items/supplies to outfit those backpacks.

I am grateful for the privilege I had of being trained as a CERT member with Team 16. That experience was invaluable, and rather than try to pay back for the generosity bestowed upon me, I wish to "Pay It Forward" by offering this donation, thereby making it possible for a future CERT member to receive a fully-equipped CERT backpack.

Thank you for receiving this donation and ensuring that it goes toward the designated purpose.

Sincerely,

Sharon Donohue



No 1 24